Woodbastwick Parish Council

incorporating Ranworth and Panxworth

You are invited to attend the next Meeting of Woodbastwick Parish Council on

 Wednesday 2nd March 2016 in Woodbastwick Village Hall at 6.30 pm

AGENDA

Simon Hooton from the Broads Authority will be present for the discussion on the broads climate adaptation ideas.  Malcolm Steward from South Walsham Parish Council will be attending to discuss the flooding emergency plans already drawn up.

1
To consider accepting apologies for absence

2 
To receive declarations of interest in items on the Agenda and any requests for dispensation

3
To confirm minutes of the meeting of 3rd February 2016 

4
Matters arising from the minutes of previous meeting

5
To discuss Highway matters, including:

i) 
Community Speed Watch scheme

ii)
Flooding on Ranworth Road, South Walsham

iii)
Warning signs for deer

iv)
Grit bins

6
Adjourn the meeting for public participation, Police and District and County Councillor reports

7 
To discuss Environmental Matters including:

i) 
Ranworth Staithe;  Rubbish bins;  Boardwalk repair

ii) 
Update on application for changing the definitive map

iii) 
Panxworth telephone box: Future use

iv)
Broadband speeds

v)
Broads Climate Adaptation Plan;    Emergency Plan

vi)
Wherry visits

8 

To consider received correspondence

9 
To review Clerk’s financial report and approve payments

i) 
Parish Council laptop

10 
To discuss Planning matters, including planning applications which have been commented on since the last meeting

i) Response from Planning Dept re issues raised on recent planning application

ii) Draft letter to Planning Dept re procedures

11
To report any other business

All residents are very welcome to attend

Future Parish Council meetings will take place on the following dates in 2016:

Wednesday 6th April in Ranworth Village Hall at 7.30pm

Wednesday 4th May in Woodbastwick Village Hall at 7.30pm.  This meeting will be preceded by the Annual Parish Meeting

Eileen Oliver, Parish Clerk

Parish Clerk:  Eileen Oliver  Telephone: 01603 613352

Email:Woodbastwickpc@gmail.com  




http://woodbastwickpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/


